
       

Newsletter Friday 2nd February 2024

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

It has continued to be 

wet but, undaunted, we 

have rarely had an 

indoor playtime because 

we know how much 

better the children learn 

when they have been 

outside and ‘enjoyed’ 

some fresh air and 

sunlight with their 

friends. We know that 

they can get muddy and 

we really appreciate your 

understanding with this.  

 

 
 

Out and about 

We have had a 
very busy few  
weeks with lots of 
visits and visitors 
into school. Here 
are just some of 
the great 
experiences your 
children have been 
having. 
We have even 
more planned for 
next half term. 

 

Year 5 science at Richmond School.  

 

 
Dodgeball with years 5 and 6. 

 

 
Brian Quinn from Humanism UK with year 6.  
 

Fencing Club at school. 
 

Marie talking about Sierra Leone with Key Stage 1. 



The firefighters with our children in Early Years. 

 

If you would like to come and talk to the children 

about your work, then please contact the school 

office. The children really enjoy finding out the 

wide range of experience and expertise within our 

local community. 

 

It is also great to hear about the range of 

experience and expertise amongst our pupils and 

Scarlett is a case in point. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Thursday 1st February – Year 5/6 Dodgeball 

tournament 

Thursday 1st February – year 5 to visit Richmond 

School for Science visit 

Friday 2nd February – Humanism visitor to Year 6 

Wednesday 7th February – Year 4 visit to le Cateau 

School and the Hindu Temple 

Friday 9th February – Break up for half term 

Monday 19th February – back to school. Year 5 visit 

to Bradford Mosque 

Wednesday 28th February – Year 6 residential to 

Edinburgh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


